
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, October 18, 2021 
 

 

• Attention All Juniors:  Please check your email daily for your appointment with Guidance 
regarding Naviance.  

 

• JR HIGH ROBOTICS TEAM meets every Monday & Wednesday after school. Any 7th or 8th grade 
students interested in joining should come to Room 162 today after school.  

 

• The Environmental Club meeting scheduled for tomorrow has been postponed until next 
Tuesday 10/26 at 7:00AM in Room 112. 

 

• Any senior who is participating in Spirit Week should stop by Room 227 to have their picture 
taken for the yearbook. Come down in groups all week to show off your spirit! 

 

• This week the French National Honor Society is collecting for the Be Like Brit Foundation. This 
foundation supports and houses children in Haiti. The organization was started following the 
devastating earthquake that rocked Haiti in 2010, resulting in catastrophic loss for the country but 
also the loss of college students from Lynn University there on a humanitarian mission. Eleven 
years later the organization, dedicated in memory of college student Britney Gengel, continues to 
withstand political strife and catastrophic  weather events. The French Honor Society would like 
to send items from their Amazon wishlist. This list is posted around the school and outside room 
314. We will also accept monetary donations! Please see Mrs. Anderson with any questions! 

 

• BOO GRAMS are back!!! The World Languages Club is selling Boo Grams for $1 during all lunch 
periods on Friday 10/15, and next Friday 10/22 ONLY. Send one to your friend, your crush, or 
your favorite person! Please make sure you know their 9th period “A” day class. Boo Grams will 
be delivered on Friday 10/29. See Ms. Anderson, Ms. Olivieri, or any World Language Club officer 
for more information.  

 

• Any sophomore who pre-ordered a class t-shirt can give their $15 to any class officer. You 
must pay before receiving it.  

 

• Attention Seniors:  Your Senior Yearbook Packet, which contains information about your 
senior portrait, quote and superlative voting, is now available. Each senior should stop by Room 
227 to pick up their packet sometime today. All packets must be returned to Mr. Kenney by 
November 5, in order to have your votes count.  

 

• Attention members of the National English Honor Society!  We will be having a meeting on 
Tuesday 10/19 morning @ 7AM in the Library. All members must be in attendance.  

 

• 9th Grade students who would like to order a Class T-shirt can still do so. See any member of 
cabinet or Mrs. Small in Room 141. All freshman are to wear yellow on Wednesday 10/20 during 
Spirit Week. 

 

• Attention Seniors! Do you want a free yearbook? What about a free prom ticket? Start giving 
back to the Senior Class. Sign up to work the concession stand at Homecoming! See Mrs. Fama 
and/or Mrs. Harrison to sign up.  

 

• Spirit Week! 
o Monday – Pajama Day 
o Tuesday – Tacky Tourist Day 
o Wednesday – Class Color Wars  
o Thursday – Throwback Thursday 
o Friday – Black & Orange  


